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03/2012

September 2012
Inspection report fee increase
Background:
A decision was made by the Approved Inspection Station (AIS) Reference Group in June 2011 to increase inspection report fees from $7.50 to $8.50. The increase took effect from 1 July 2011
Issue:
Inspection report fees are used to enable the Department of Infrastructure Energy and Resources (DIER) to manage the AIS scheme. This enables the AIS Compliance Unit to support the scheme by providing free of charge training, further development of the proposed knowledge quiz and information sessions for Motor Body Examiners (MBEs) as well as day to day tasks of audits investigations and information provisions to Approved Motor Body Repair Inspection Stations (AMBRISs) and MBEs.
What will happen now?
A decision has been made to increase structural report inspection fees from $7.50 to $8.50 to bring AMBRIS in line with AISs.  This increase will take effect from                1 October 2012.
Questions:
Any questions regarding this review can be directed to Russell Clark, Assistant Manager AIS Compliance on 6233 5403.[image: image2.emf]
